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Assembly—Tuesday (next date— 
1st  November 2.40pm) 

School Library—Thursdays 

Sport—Tennis— 

Thursdays from 20/10/22 to 8/12/22 

Music— Fridays 

 

Snowy Hydro excursion— 

Friday 28th October 

Stage 3 Camp—Kianinny 9th to 
11th November 

Questacon science excursion— 

Tuesday 29th November 

Gingerbread with Dale—Tuesday 
6th December 

Presentation day— 

Wednesday 14th December 

 

 

Snowy Hydro Excursion 
 

Thank you to everyone for bringing your 
permission notes in for our wonderful science 

excursion to Snowy Hydro on Friday.  
 

If your child legally requires a car seat, please 
remember to bring it to school on Friday 

morning. 
 

We look forward to a wonderful morning of 
learning! 

 

High School Transition 
 

This term our year 6 students will begin their 
transition to high school.  

 
Last week, two of our students attended a 

half day at Monaro High School, 
accompanied by Ms Coyne and Mrs 

Southwell.  
 

These students were, as always, wonderfully 
behaved and had a great time exploring the 

new school.  
 



Tennis 

We were very excited to begin our tennis program last week and 
we were super thankful that the rain held off!   

 

 

 

 

 

Stage 3 Camp 
This term our stage 3 students are attending a two night camp! 
They will travel to Kianinny Cabins at Tathra and participate in 
some amazing activities including surfing and stand up paddle 

boarding! This will be a combined schools excursion with       
Adaminaby and Berridale. This is a fantastic opportunity for our   

senior students to either make new or consolidate already       
existing friendships with peers in other schools!  

Stage 3, please remember to get your    
permission notes back to school ASAP! 

 

Fence Banner 
You will have noticed our beautiful new 

fence banner. This term we are focusing on 
our terrific Positive Behaviour for Learning 

values of     
Responsible, 
Respectful 
Learners.  

Strong community links 

Multiple sport and life skills programs 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WORLD TEACHER’S DAY 

This Friday is World Teacher’s Day! Staff and students at Bredbo  Public School 
would like to take this opportunity to say THANK YOU to Mrs Geelan and Ms 

Coyne along with all of the teachers who work in our school from time to 
time and our teacher friends at other 

schools.  

We hope you know that we all         
appreciate the hard work that you do 
on a daily basis, including the many 

hours of behind the scenes and after 
school work. 


